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      BY E-MAIL  
 
September 19, 2014 
 
Karen Hockin 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
Union Gas Limited 
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham ON N7M 5M1 
Khockin@uniongas.com  
 
Dear Ms. Hockin:  
 
Re: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 

Application for 2016 Dawn Parkway Expansion Project 
Board File Number EB-2014-0261 
 

This letter acknowledges receipt on September 11, 2014 of your 2016 Dawn Parkway 
Expansion Project (“Project”) application.  The application requests leave to construct 
approximately 20 kilometres of NPS 48 pipeline extending from the Hamilton Valve Site 
to the Milton Valve Site and leave to construct a new compressor and associated 
facilities. The application also seeks approval of the recovery of the cost consequences 
of all facilities associated with the development of the Project from rate payers and 
approval of an accounting order to establish the Project deferral account.   
 
In your covering letter, you indicate that Union anticipates filing complete evidence in 
support of the application by September 30, 2014.   
 
Your application will not be processed prior to the filing of complete evidence in support 
of the application.  Insufficient information exists at this time to allow potentially 
interested parties to make a determination as to whether they will participate in this 
proceeding.  In addition, a determination cannot be made as to whether the 
Environmental Guidelines for the Location, Construction and Operation of Hydrocarbon 
Pipelines and Facilities in Ontario have been met.  Lastly, Union has not justified why 
the application should be processed at this time without supporting evidence.  
 
We will resume processing your application once the evidence in support of the 
application has been filed. If the evidence is not filed within 30 days of the date of this 
letter, the file for this application may be closed.  
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Please direct any questions relating to this application to Zora Crnojacki, Project Advisor 
at 416-440-8104 or Zora.Crnojacki@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Applications Administration 
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